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Roundhouse Youth Advisory Board is recruiting new members for 2021!
We would like to invite you to join the Roundhouse Youth Advisory Board (RYAB). We are looking for young leaders who care about shaping the future of our projects and spaces. This is an exciting time to join RYAB and be part of bringing positive changes to the Roundhouse.
We’re looking for:
· 18 – 25 years old,
· who have engaged in Roundhouse activities in the last year,
· are reliable, committed and responsible, 

· have good time management, and,
· are passionate about ensuring young people have a voice in the Roundhouse

What will you will be doing?
· Sharing your thoughts at the RYAB meetings which take place every first Tuesday of the month, from 6.30pm – 8pm (April 21 to March 2022 initially remotely). Attending these meetings is a minimum requirement so please ensure you are available for these. 

· Representing the voices of studio users and project participants to improve the Roundhouse experience for all Young Creatives
· Participating in focus groups to help shape projects and events
· Representing RYAB at a range of local events and projects
· Acting as an ambassador for the Roundhouse

Why should you get involved?
· It’s a good opportunity to make new friends and expand your networks 
· You’ll see your ideas put into action
· It’s a great volunteering experience and good for your CV
· Attend exclusive events such as shows or press nights 
· Act as an ambassador for young people 
· Access to Roundhouse staff for career advice and support
How can I apply?
Please email a completed application in written form, video or voice note to ryab@roundhouse.org.uk by 9am on Monday 29 March 2021.
Shortlisted applicants will be contacted by Tuesday 30 March.

